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 For over 100 years, we’ve cared for injured employees and promoted safe workplaces. 

 

 

 

Safety Training and Education Program (S.T.E.P.)  

Grant Recipients   

 
Workforce Safety and Insurance introduced the Safety Training and Education (STEP) program in 

2007.  The purpose of the STEP program is to provide financial assistance to promote safety 

practices through safety training and education. The program seeks to enlist the resources of 

North Dakota associations and employee organizations to assist in reducing injuries and 

accidents. An association is a body of individuals or businesses operating under a common 

name, whether incorporated or not, who share common occupational risks and are grouped for 

a common cause or objective. Over $10.2 million has been awarded through the STEP program 

through December 2024. 

 

The following associations received funding through WSI’s STEP grant program: 

 

• ABC Minnesota/North Dakota Chapter 

• Associated General Contractors of ND 

• Bismarck-Mandan Home Builders Association 

• Central Dakota Safety Association 

• Fargo-Moorhead Home Builders Association 

• Minot Area Safety Association 

• ND Association of Builders 

• ND Association of Counties 

• ND Construction Council 

• ND Firefighters Association 

• ND Healthcare Association 

• ND Hospital Association 

• ND Motor Carriers Association 

• ND Petroleum Council 

• ND Safety Council 

• North Central Safety Association 

• Northern Occupational Safety & Health Association 

• Northern Region Association of Safety Professionals 

• SkillsUSA 

• Southwest Area Safety Association 

• Tri-State Safety Association 


